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The United States strongly condemns the assumption of legislative powers by
the illegitimate Constituent Assembly. This power grab is designed to
supplant the democratically-elected National Assembly with an authoritarian
committee operating above the law. In our view, the democratically-elected
National Assembly is the only legitimate legislative body.

We join Venezuela’s neighbors in condemning the illegitimate Constituent
Assembly and its authoritarian directives. As long as the Maduro regime
continues to conduct itself as an authoritarian dictatorship, we are prepared
to bring the full weight of American economic and diplomatic power to bear in
support of the Venezuelan people as they seek to restore their democracy.

The Office of Website Management, Bureau of Public Affairs, manages this site
as a portal for information from the U.S. State Department.
External links to other Internet sites should not be construed as an
endorsement of the views or privacy policies contained therein.

http://www.government-world.com/press-releases-assumption-of-legislative-powers-in-venezuela/
http://www.government-world.com/press-releases-assumption-of-legislative-powers-in-venezuela/

